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2nd Edition of Actus Workplace Lawyers’ Employer Guide on the new bargaining 
laws  

Most of the new bargaining laws came into operation on 6 June 2023. The new laws are 
bound to provide many challenges for businesses over the months and years ahead. 

The 2nd Edition of Actus Workplace Lawyers’ handy 30-page digital Employer Guide on 
Enterprise Bargaining Under the Secure Jobs, Better Pay Amendments has been 
published this week, with additional content on various aspects of the new laws. 

A digital copy can be ordered and immediately downloaded here. Those who purchased 
the 1st Edition have already been sent a copy of the 2nd Edition. 

Actus Workplace Lawyers is available to provide whatever assistance employers need with 
any enterprise bargaining matters. 
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